

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Mrs. Salima Ducker Head of School: Miss. Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 17th September 2024

## Early Years 'This is Me' Non-Uniform Day Friday, 27<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our first topic about getting to know each other, we would like to invite the children within Early Years (Nursery and Reception) to take part in a non-uniform day on Friday, 27<sup>th</sup> September. We are asking the children to come to school dressed in something that represents them. It could be clothes that represent a specific hobby like football or ballet, it might be a cultural outfit that is worn for specific celebrations, or it could be an outfit linked to a career they aspire to.

We do not want you to buy anything for this day, as what the children choose to wear should be something they already own.

We look forward to seeing what the children decide to wear and will be encouraging them to talk about their choices throughout the day.

Thank you for your cooperation and as always, if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Laura Dilks

Early Years Assistant Headteacher